THE PEDERATION OF

NEW ZEALAND PARENTS CENTRES INCORPORATED

President: Secretary: P.O. Box 11310 Wellington Telephone 766-950

8 Menzies P1., Hamilton.

Dear Marjet,

I'm sorry your advertisement was too late to be included in our Spring Bulletin.

Deadline for our Summer Bulletin is October 20, but publication isn't until mid December, so it would be too late for your function.

Should you be interested in advertising in the Bulletin again contact our advertising manager, Chris Baty, 19 Sea Vista Ave, Birkenhead, Auckland, ph.436836. She can advise you of costs, dealdines etc.

Sincerely,

Denise Irvine, co-editor.